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27th November 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
CHRISTMAS LUNCH: WEDNESDAY 17 DECEMBER 
 
 
The School will be offering a Christmas Lunch Celebration to students on Wednesday 17 
December.  This will include traditional roast turkey, pigs in blankets and sage and onion stuffing 
balls (or a seasonal vegetarian feast) together with roast potatoes, Brussels sprouts, baton carrots 
and sweetcorn.  There will be a cracker and chocolate Christmas pudding or mince pie for dessert. 
 
If your son would like to have a Christmas Lunch this will need to be pre-ordered from the canteen 
at a cost of £3.20 per student and can be paid for either by SmartCard or by cash.  Tickets will be 
available for sale from the canteen from Thursday 4 December to Thursday 11 December. 
 
Please note that if your son chooses not to have a Christmas Lunch on that day, only 
sandwiches/rolls will be available at lunchtime as an alternative.  We will, however, be increasing 
our hot food selection at break time.   
 
If your son is in receipt of Free School Meals, arrangements have been made to cover the additional 
cost of his meal.  If he would like to have the Christmas Lunch he should collect his ticket from the 
School Office between Thursday 4 and Thursday 11 December.  He will need to present his 
SmartCard along with his ticket when collecting his Christmas Lunch. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs D Ivory-Webb 
School Business Manager 


